
Covid-19 Provision at NWKAPS 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Overview of Covid-19 Offer 

At NWKAPS we understand that during this period there is a real risk to students’ mental health and wellbeing and that the foundation of our 
service is the relationships we build with our students. In building our Covid-19 offer we had a focus on the offer for pastoral and therapeutic 
support. This overview links to other document to give more detail about timetables, policies etc.  

 

Safeguarding Support 
Please see the Safeguarding 
addendum. Support includes:  

- Daily welfare calls 
- DSL support available 
- Liaison with outside 

agencies 
- Safeguarding leaflets 

 

Blended Learning Offer 
Please see the Blended 
Learning Policy and timetable  

- Learning videos for 
each subjects 

- Tasks and work packs 
- Support calls with 

teachers 
 

Pastoral / Therapeutic Support  
This work is based on the providing the students stability and consistency 
of their relationships with our staff.   

Our aim is to keep our students safe, happy and engaged throughout this time. We will continue 
to keep our stakeholders, governors and other relevant agencies informed as we move forward. 

Keeping in 
touch 

This includes a 
weekly individual 
call from a 
member of the 
pastoral team 
and a weekly 
touch base 
online meeting. 
Further support is 
put in place 
where individuals 
need it.  

Therapeutic support 
This includes support 
from our SEND team to 
offer Draw and Talk, 
Lego Therapy and other 
therapeutic 
interventions. This also 
includes a therapeutic 
reading offer with either 
e-readers, wellbeing 
books or magazine 
subscriptions.  
We also have access to 
have online counselling 
sessions if this is needed..  
 

Other support 
This includes food 
vouchers, 
continuing our 
Amazon reward 
voucher scheme 
and providing 
details for Kooth 
support.  
We are always 
looking for more 
ways to support 
our students, so 
this is regularly 
added to.  


